
No Subject (Fri Feb 23 2024) 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie McCormack 

Sent 23 Feb 2024 10:21 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Monday of this week, the school were made aware that Sunshine Club would be closing at 

the end of this term. We appreciate, for the school and the parents/carer, this is short notice. 

Mrs Park and I are currently exploring options going forward and would like to reassure 

parents/carers that it is our intention to continue offering wraparound care at Parkwood. 

We will be in contact as soon as we have the relevant information to share. 

We hope this puts your mind at rest, 

Kind regards, 

Mrs McCormack and Mrs Park 

New EmailArchiveForwardView Recipients 

 


